
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

              

Circular No. BPS/24-25/15         APPLICABLE FOR ALL CLASSES                     Date: 28.06.2024     

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Banasthali family!! 

We hope this message finds you refreshed and rejuvenated after a relaxing summer break spent with loved 

ones. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Hon’ble High Court of Delhi vide its order No. W.P.(C) 5743/2024 

& CM APPL. 23712/2024 dated 29.04.2024 has permitted the school to implement the fees structure 

proposed under Section 17(3) of DSEAR 1973. 

 

As you all are aware that school is currently charging the fees of that of the academic session 2022-23. 

In the light of court judgment and in order to sustain the quality educational environment we strive for, the 

school has proposed a modest hike of 10% only in fees w.e.f. 1st April 2024. Even the 10% hike in the Fee 

is not sufficient to meet the increased financial liabilities of the School, we are however implementing the 

same in true spirits without any prejudice. 
 

The nominal arrear for the period 01.04.2024 to 30.06.2024 will be added in the Fee Bill of July, 2024. 

Kindly pay the fees accordingly. 

In view of the above, parents are requested to clear the outstanding Fee dues (April to June 2024,                                  

if any) latest by 10th July, 2024 (Wednesday).  

Kindly note that this circular applies to all students except those falling under the E.W.S / D.G. / C.W.S.N. 

category. 

We sincerely value your continued cooperation and support in nurturing the academic growth of our dear 

students. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


